
Page | 1 

Mt. San Antonio College 

Information Technology Advisory Committee 

Group Memory 

March 11, 2024 
Denise Bailey X Angelic Davis X Jaishri Mehta X Vacant – Faculty SCE 

George Bradshaw X Michael Dowdle X Anthony Moore X Vacant – Student Rep 1 

Michael Carr   X Yvette Garcia   X Joe Vasquez X Vacant – Student Rep 2 

Katie Datko X Mary McGuire Guest: Notes: Marjorie Burguiere X 

ITEM DISCUSSION/COMMENTS ACTION/OUTCOME 

Welcome Anthony welcomed everyone to the meeting and introduced new 
member Michael Dowdle. 

Information only. 

Review December 

2023 Memory 

The December 4, 2023 memory was reviewed and approved. The memory will be posted to 

the ITAC website. 

IT Survey Update Anthony has asked the committee to review the 2024 Faculty Staff 
ManagementIT Survey and 2024 StudentIT Survey and submit any 
revisions/updates to Anthony. New questions on the Survey are in 

red font. 

The committee discussed the question on the Survey regarding 
feedback per each platform. Anthony is going to revise the Survey 
based on the Committee’s feedback. 

Please send any feedback to 
Anthony. 

Academic 
Technology Update 
– Michael Carr 

Michael discussed the Microsoft licensing changes and potential 

impact to adjunct faculty, part time and temporary staff. Starting 

August 2024, Microsoft will start charging $61 annually per A1 

license. IT is working with the Office of Instruction and School of 

Continuing Education on these changes. 

Michael will provide an 

update at a future meeting. 

Other Items The next meeting is April 8 at 2:30 p.m. via Zoom. Information only. 

Accreditation Standards 
IIC: Student Support Services 

IIIC: Technology Resources 


